
 
 

Notice of Formal 

PUBLIC MEETING 
IN AUBURN 

___________________________________________ 

 
For Highway Improvements to  

Park Avenue  
 

Tuesday, December 18th, 2012 
 From: 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 

 
 At Auburn Hall 

Room 206 

60 Court Street, Auburn, Maine 
 
 
 

Please join the City staff at a formal public meeting to discuss the 
proposed Park Avenue improvements beginning at the intersection with 
Lake Street and extending 2000 feet to the Park Avenue Elementary 
School.  
  
Accommodations will be made for persons with disabilities. Auxiliary 
aids will be provided upon advance request.  
 
Any inquiries regarding this project may be directed to the attention of  
Dan Goyette, City Engineer, City of Auburn, 60 Court Street, Suite 114, 
Auburn, Maine 04210.  Telephone: (207) 333-6601 Ext 1134. 
Email:dgoyette@auburnmaine.gov. 
 
 

MaineDOT Project Identification Number – 017976.10 
Federal Aid Project Number – STP – 1797(610)X 

 


